
 
 
 
 

Public Health Advisory 

Notice: Drinking Water Advisory for Sanikiluaq  

July 8, 2024 
Sanikiluaq, Nunavut         

The Department of Health is reminding residents of Sanikiluaq that water for 

consumption should come from the reverse osmosis units that have been installed in 

each household or store-bought water. Water from taps without a reverse osmosis unit 

installed is not safe to drink. 

Health is working with the Hamlet of Sanikiluaq and the Department of Community and 

Government Services to look into reports of discoloured water in the community.   

Residents may notice discolored water in bathtubs, which can be caused by a hot water 

tank that may have sediment or mineral build-up inside. This can also be caused by 

tannins or minerals within the source water.  

It is essential to use water from the reverse osmosis units for the following uses:  

• Drinking.  

• Preparing infant formulas.  

• Preparing juices and ice cubes.  

• Washing fruits and vegetables.  

• Cooking.  

• Brushing of teeth.  

Please contact the Environmental Health Officer at 867-645-6660 if you have any 

concerns. 

  



ᐋᓐᓂᐊᖃᕐᓇᙱᑦᑐᓕᕆᓂᕐᒧᑦ ᑐᓴᖅᑎᑦᓯᔾᔪᑏᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Health Advisories are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Inungnun Aanniaqtailinikkut Unniudjutit hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les avis de santé publique sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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